Faculty, Staff and Administration:
Since I have been the chair of the Budget and Facilities Committee, we have always been over at least $100,000 in requests versus the amount of money allocated. This year was the exception. We were only over $699.00. This might not seem significant, but I believe it is. It shows how the departments are working together to reduce costs for the benefit of the entire college. 

And when I asked for volunteers to make cuts so we could cover the requests, all the departments offered to reduce their requests. I feel that they should be commended for making our job in allocating the funds so much easier. I appreciate their willingness to come together for the benefit of the college.   

Sincerely,
Norm Whittaker

Budget and Facilities Chair

Millwright Professor

Great Basin College

